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Honorable Committee Members, 

 

PLEASE support this bill! We had a small business years ago selling Wheelchair lifts 

and bans. These vans are very expensive and our business would not have survived 

under the present CAT tax and would have hurt many disabled people who could not 

afford to be mobile. 

 

Thank you, 

Janet McKeehan 


